
Department of Public Safety COVID-19 Update for 12/1/20:  
Mass Inmate Testing Continues  
Waiawa Correctional Facility (WCF) surge testing is ongoing. The facility health care staff have 
reported 48 of the 162 positive inmate cases have recovered. There is one (1) inmate 
hospitalized. The number of WCF staff who reported active positive cases remains unchanged 
at 11. DOH is conducting contact tracing. All WCF staff are in full PPE and the warden 
previously halted all inmate movement to prevent further transmission within the facility and to 
the other facilities. For more information on PSD’s planning and response efforts to COVID-19: 
http://dps.hawaii.gov/blog/2020/03/17/coronavirus-covid-19-information-and-
resources/.     
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